Note to File

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board

Date: May 28, 2003
From: Martin Haefele, EAO
File: Northrock Summit Creek

Subject: Telecon with Kimberley Horrocks, Sahtu Land Use Planning Board

I contacted Ms Horrocks to inquire if the SLUPB will identify itself as directly affected party to the
EA for Northrock’s Summit Creek B-44 Well. Ms Horrocks expressed interest and stated that she
has forwarded the identification forms to the SLUPB’s chair. She cautioned, however, that the
SLUPB likely would not be able to make any contributions to the EA because they lacked the
resources.



